
Butler County Senior Services 
Advisory Board Meeting Minutes 

July 19, 2017 
 
A meeting of the Butler County Senior Services Board met July 19, 2017 at the Butler County 
Senior Services Boardroom at 10:55am. Chairperson Donna Steager called the meeting to order 
and stated a complete copy of the open meeting act is on the Boardroom door. Advisory Board 
members answering roll call were Donna Steager, Dorothy Schultz and Virgene Otte. Ethel Reha 
and Karen Fendrich were absent. Also in attendance were Program Manager Diana McDonald 
and Supervisor, Greg Janak. Virgene Otte made a motion to approve the minutes, second by 
Dorothy Schultz. Voting Aye were Dorothy Schultz, Donna Steager and Virgene Otte. 
 
Monthly Brunches will start again with the first one being held August 27th.  
 
On June 6 Randy Jones and Denise Boyd visited the Butler County Senior Services.  
 
Farmer’s coupons are all gone. These are sponsored through Aging Partners.  
 
June 28th Program Manager Diana McDonald attended a training program in Lincoln.  
 
NDOR is now called NDOT. No bids are out for the new garage yet. It should be in the paper 
next week. 
 
New business is Suppers will start at the Tuesday evening cards on August 22nd.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 11:45am. Next meeting is September 20, 2017. 


